
FSWC Collegiate HS Faculty Meeting 12/11/18 

2-2:45pm/K129 (Mr. Cass) 

 

1. AdvancED Re-accreditation Update – Surveys are completed. Eleot Classroom 

Observation Tool Self Reflection by all Teachers due. Will also become part of your mid-

year progress monitoring for annual evaluations. 

 Self-reflection. Typical day in your class. 

 

2. School Recognition Funds (A+ funds) – FSWC HS received $35,521.00 for last year’s 

school performance data.  Staff vote to equally distribute to those here for the 2017-18 

school year and are still presently working here. Approved by SAC and sent to Payroll 

already. Possible distribution prior to winter break. 

 Funds will be in this week’s paycheck. 

 

3. Club supplements were sent to Payroll prior to the Dec. 3 deadline so hopefully those funds 

will be received prior to winter break also. 

 Supplement funds will be in this week’s paycheck. 

 

4. Staff Holiday Social – Wed., Dec. 19th at 2:30pm at Leroy’s in PG. Secret Santa gift 

exchange and lots of food so come hungry! 

 

5. Copy of all semester exams to Mrs. Wier when completed. 

 Please submit all exams before winter break. 

 

6. Begin discussions about core course sequencing and electives for the 2019-20 school year. 

Are we offering electives that align with students’ college and career interests? Are there 

clubs that can also fulfill this need? 

 Please think about what electives and clubs you would like to offer next year. What 

students would find beneficial.  

 

7. CCPS addition of 30 minutes to the school day for 2019-20 – we need to discuss the 

implications for us and decide quickly if we want to utilize funds from the referendum for 

this as well. Would like to bring to SAC for their January meeting with our staff’s 

recommendation. 

 There was a discussion regarding the additional 30 minute school day being 

implemented by CCPS starting next school year. CCPS teachers will be compensated 

for 30 additional minutes. The county would like all secondary schools to be uniform 

in how they use the funds secured from the tax referendum.  Much discussion took 

place about if we should be allocated a specific amount and are able to choose how we 

spend it.  It was not presented to Principal Wier in this manner but she is going to look 

further into the topic and follow up with faculty. 

 

Miscellaneous topics: 

 On December 21st, the Bontrager family will provide lunch for our staff.   

This Thursday, December 13th is our Murder Mystery Dinner. It starts at 6:30pm. 

 

 


